UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting November 4, 1974, 4:00 p.m. Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant
Dean Blackwell; Professors Bingaman, Ellis,
Evans, Fink, Goldberg, MacPherson, Minzner,
Muir, Norwood, Ragsdale, Reynoso, Romero, Simson,
Teitelbaum, Walden; Students Adler, Sanchez,
Valdespino

Dean Hart called the meeting to order and attention was given to the following:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of October 21, 1974, were approved.
- 2. Dean Hart announced that Mr. Robert Berry, Program Director of the Law and Science Divisions of the National Science Foundation, will be visiting in the building on November 18th.
- 3. Professor Minzner announced the Final Practice Round of the two teams which the law school will be sending to the Regional Moot Court Competition. Dean Hart, Judge Ben Hernandez of the New Mexico Court of Appeals, and William Dixon will be judges at this Final Round, which will be held Wednesday, November 6, 1974, 7:30 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary